
It has been a very cold week. On the plus side, the children have been able to go outside every playtime 

because we haven’t had any rain. Playtime is so important for children to release their energy so that they 

are ready to learn. We are very lucky at Hannah More because we have the space for children to run, climb 

and explore in their play. I enjoy being out at lunchtime and seeing how inventive and creative children are 

in their play and also how well the older children support the younger children.  

Parent voice meeting – Monday 29th January – 2.30 

Now that we have had the Learning Review Meetings, I am keen to hear what our parents and carers think 

about the information that they have received. We aim to try and provide information that makes it clear 

whether your child is on track with their learning. If there are areas that they find more difficult, we want 

you to know. We also hope to suggest ways that you can help. Homework club is also a great place to 

discuss the work that children are doing and how you can help.  

Lots of adults came to look at the materials that we use for RSE lessons next week. During the 

presentation, we talked about the fact that the curriculum was created in conjunction with parents from 

our school community. Lessons include information from different faith perspectives. A key point that we 

made was about the internet and social media making it very hard to shelter children from information. It 

is better for children to learn facts, rather than hearing things from friends and the internet that might not 

be true. If you didn’t get a chance to come, speak to the teachers if you have any concerns.  

It would be lovely to see more parents and carers at our Friday assembly. Celebration assembly is one of 

my favourite parts of the week. It is all about the children and their achievements. We often have visitors 

and reveal exciting information about new activities and events. Everyone is welcome every week. 

Teachers will let you know if your child is going to be Superkid so that you can come and celebrate with 

them.  

Have a relaxing weekend with family and friends.  

Mr Hawkins  





FREE  
cinema session for families with disabled/send 

children 

Thursday 15th February 
The whole family can come (max 6 tickets per family) and enjoy a film. 

The film will be announced on 1st February, it will be a family film starting at 11am in 
Showcase Cinema, Avonmeads. 

Link to register: 

https://form.jotform.com/240083497245358   

https://form.jotform.com/240083497245358


STILL SPACES AVAILABLE! 



DROP IN SESSIONS—NO NEED TO SIGN UP! 



SCAN THE QR 

CODE TO SIGN UP 




